
CARS NET TO LINK WITH LODI
REPEATER
TO: All CARS Members

Ken, AE6LA, will link the CARS repeater to the Lodi Repeater
for net tonight (Feb,19) at 7:30pm.
This  will  allow  the  Valley  Springs  members  a  better
opportunity to participate in the net because for them hitting
the Fowler repeater has been difficult.
If you want to try checking into the net via Lodi, then use
the Lodi repeater freq which is 147.090+ and pl of 114.8hz.
The Lodi group is graciously sanctioning the use of their
repeater for the Monday night session.
This will be our first attempt at a link-up for a net.  See if
you like it.
73
Mark, n6iv
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